Dear Dr. Hongtao Xu, 

 

Apath has granted permission to transfer the Huh-7.5 Cell line to Dr. Jun Cheng at Beijing Ditan Hospital, Capital Medical University, Beijing from the Taizhou people's Hospital from Dr. Hongtao Xu  . 
 
Thank you for your help with providing Dr. Jun Cheng with the Huh-7.5 cell line. 

 

Should you need anything in the future please let us know. Good luck with your research!

 

Kind Regards, 

Randi Osorio
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